
NEW BSP
BANKING
SYSTEM

www.bsp.com.pg
320 1212 / 7030 1212 - 24/7

BSP Financial Group Limited 1-4815 Our Bank. Our People.

BSP is implementing a new Banking System
over the Easter weekend commencing
Thursday 6th April, 2023, to Monday 10th
April, 2023.

As a result of this new Banking System
implementation, BSP Pay will NOT be
available from Thursday 6th April, 2023,
to Monday 10th April, 2023.

Please note that our ATM, EFTPoS and
Online Payment services WILL BE available
over the Easter weekend, except for 3 hours
only, from 12:01am to 3:00am Friday 7th April,
2023.
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